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SUPPORTING THE DELIVERY  

OF A LOCAL JOBS HUB 

 

The newly formed Huon Valley Jobs Hub Single Authority is seeking expressions 

of interest for board directors to support the delivery of a local jobs hub. 

 

Last October it was announced that the State Government had allocated $1.625 

million over three years for Huon Valley Council to facilitate the delivery of a 

regional jobs hub to service job seekers and businesses in the Huon Valley, 

Channel and Bruny Island region in partnership with the local community. 

 

Acting Mayor Sally Doyle said Council had spent the last two years advocating for 

opportunities to attract a dedicated resource to connect job seekers with 

employers. 

 

“The role of the board will provide oversight delivery and coordination of 

activities in the Huon Valley and Kingborough regions that support the objective 

to increase employment, workforce participation or reengagement with formal 

education and training.  

 

“Living and working in the place you call home is the ultimate dream for a lot of 

people,” Acting Mayor Sally Doyle said. 

 

“We are thrilled to be a part of an initiative that seeks to help make this dream a 

reality for people in the Huon Valley and Kingborough local government areas.” 
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Acting Mayor Sally Doyle said the Authority is seeking representation from both 

the Huon Valley and Kingborough communities to represent the views of 

employers, job seekers, diverse population groups across both regions. 

 

The Huon Valley Jobs Hub Single Authority has been established in accordance 

with section 30 of the Local Government Act 1993 (Tas).  

 

Directors will be appointed by Huon Valley Council, based on merit, through a 

transparent process, and in alignment with the objectives and goals, and ability 

to manage the financial and strategic affairs of the Authority. 

 

The Expressions of Interest process will be open for up to 14 days. Expressions 

of Interest are to address the skills, knowledge and experience set out in the 

Selection Criteria included in the EOI Information Pack. 

 

Expressions of Interest must be addressed to the Huon Valley Council General 

Manager and lodged in person with the Customer Service Centre or 

electronically. 

 

For a copy of the EOI Information Pack, please visit www.huonvalley.tas.gov.au 

 

For further information please contact Michelle Gledhill (Manager Economic 

Development and Strategy) on 6264 0300 or email hvc@huonvalley.tas.gov.au 

 

Applications close 5pm Tuesday 10 May 2022. 

 

For more information: Acting Mayor Sally Doyle (03) 6264 0300 
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